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Charter: The purpose of the LTP exercise was to support budget planning for 2020-21 and beyond, by identifying 

necessary or desired community projects, estimating their associated costs, and establishing a relative priority of funding.  

Further revision of both categories and priorities is expected to occur as additional feedback is provided by the board to the 

committee.   

 

Members: Bob Forsberg and Cathy Faughnan as Committee Co-Chairs and Members as Patrick Gill, Bill Tolle, Paul 

Flanagan, Paul McDaniels and Curt Loomis. 

 

No meeting held in the month of June however the Committee anticipates holding a meeting later in the month. 

 

The committee has produced a presentation for the members of Big Elk Meadows Association that we are excited to share 

which discusses the future of our Community along with some possible revenue resources.  Being mindful of the Stay at 

Home Order and with limitations on meetings, the committee is looking forward to holding webcasts in order to meet with 

the community.  A series of eight sessions were previously planned to allow for every member’s participation.  With the 

present situation we are all facing, it was determined the meetings would be held after the Annual Meeting.  Further 

discussion will take place and final decisions made within the Committee as external factors settle down. 

 

A meeting with Shayle Sabo, Emergency Management Larimer County, Selina Davis (Big Elk) and Bobby C. to discuss an 

emergency notification system to assist members in a disaster, has been postponed until further notice.      

 

The LTP Committee and Reconstruction Committee with support from the Social Activities Committee and Friends of Big 

Elk Committee will host a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for our new Meadow Lake Dam, Sunset Dam, Rainbow Crossing and 

the new BEMA Office which will include representatives of Boulder County and Larimer County along with the 

membership.  This event is planned for Saturday, August 15th, 2020.  All in attendance are encouraged to practice social 

distancing and safety measures implemented by the CDC and Governor Jared Polis. 
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